
 

 

 

 

 

 

The demonstration project in the South Bohemian Region started 

On Saturday, December 19, the first ski bus ride from the Jinřichův Hradec to ski areal Lipno nad Vltavoutook 

place. This winter line is the first part of the demonstration activity of the RegiaMobil project in the South 

Bohemia Region. The aim of the line is to enrich the system of winter lines of the South Bohemian Region 

built last year in areas where such a line has been lacking so far. The connections allow the transport of winter 

equipment (skis, ice skates). At the same time, the line complements the basic transport service, which is very 

limited on weekends. The line will be in operation on weekends during December and March 2021. Although 

the pandemic situation is not favorable, we firmly believe that the line will bring the possibility of safe outdoor 

sports activities on the one hand and will enable basic trips through rural areas on the other. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


